PORT ORCHARD POLICE DEPARTMENT

SERVICE * HONOR ¢ INTEGRITY
Matt Brown, Chief of Police

September 30, 2020

Bridget Brululo

MuckRock News

DEPT MR 102822

411A Highland Ave.

Somerville, MA 02144-2516
102822-99963272 @requests.muckrock.com

RE: Public Disclosure Request dated September 26, 2020
Dear Ms. Brululo,

In a request made to the Port Orchard Police Department dated and received on September 26,
2020 you have made the following public records request:

[One copy of each daily "InFOCUS-Information From Online
Communities and Unclassified Sources" Fusion Center situational
awareness publication, between the dates May 15, 2020 and June 15,
2020.]

Enclosed please find documents which are responsive to the above request. The record is being
released without redactions and no information is being withheld.

The enclosed documents represent the City’s diligent and good-faith efforts at complying with
your request. At this time, the City believes that it has provided all documents requested. Please
let us know as soon as possible if you believe that there are any other documents that you believe
exist but did not receive.

Sincerely,

Cyndi Circelli

Records Manager

Enclosure
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